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MEMORANDUM TO NHS: 
PCA(D)(2022)7 

 
DENTISTS/DENTAL BODIES CORPORATE 
NATIONAL HEALTH SERVICE 
GENERAL DENTAL SERVICES 
 
GP17PR and GP17(O)PR – PATIENT SIGNATURES  
 
1. As you will be aware the requirement for patients to sign GP17PR and GP17(O)PR 
forms was temporarily removed during the pandemic. As infection prevention and control 
guidance has now changed and the public health situation remains stable, this change has 
been deemed no longer necessary.   
 
2. For courses of treatment started on or after 1 November 2022, the requirement for 
patients, or their guardians, to sign GP17PR or GP17(O)PR forms (the forms) will be 
reintroduced. 
 
3. The forms have also been revised to update compliance with General Data Protection 
Regulations requirements.  NHS Board stores have been issued with stocks of the revised 
versions of the forms, and practices will automatically receive an initial supply in advance of 1 
November 2022. 
 
4. To reduce waste there is no need for practices to destroy any existing stock of the 
current versions of the forms, as these can continue to be used until 30 November 2022.  From 
1 December 2022, practices should use the revised version. 
 
 
 
Enquiries 
 
Any enquiries arising from this memorandum should be taken up with your NHS Board. 
 
 
 
 
Primary Care Directorate 
4th October 2022 
 
 
 


